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> Return address Postbus 20904 2500 EX  Den Haag 

US Department of Transportation 
Office of International Aviation 
To Chief Foreign Air Carrier Licensing Division 
Mr. Robert Finamore 
Washington  DC 20590 
United States of America 

  
Date 25 August 2020 
Subject Statement of Reciprocity 
  

 

Dear Mr. Finamore, 

The Directorate General for Aviation and Maritime Affairs of the Ministry of 
Infrastructure and Water Management of the Netherlands presents its 
compliments to the Office of International Aviation of the US Department of 
Transportation. 
 
The Directorate General for Aviation and Maritime Affairs herewith confirms that it 
will consider and approve, on the basis of reciprocity, seventh freedom passenger, 
non-scheduled (charter) operations by carriers designated by the United States of 
America, which are not covered by the EU-US Air Transport Agreement of 30 April 
2007, as amended by the Protocol of 24 June 2010. 
 
This Statement of Reciprocity is valid for a period of six (6) months. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jaco Stremler 
Director of Civil Aviation 


